
June 8, 2020
RICHWOOD VILLAGE COUNCIL


Following the Pledge of Allegiance, the regular meeting of the Richwood Village Council was called to order by Council President Wm. Reddy Brown, June 8 at 7:00 p.m.  

Council President Wm. Reddy Brown called for attendance, Council members present: George Showalter, Pat Morse, Donald Ridgeway, Von Beal, Administrator Monte Asher, Fiscal Officer Sarah Sellers, Zoning Officer Marion Bump, and Solicitor Alison Boggs.

George Showalter moved and Pat Morse seconded a motion to approve the meeting minutes from 05/26/2020.  The motion passed unanimously.

Von Beal moved Pat Morse seconded a motion to approve the warrants as presented.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Visitor Gail DeGood Guy gave an update on the plans for the Veteran’s Memorial and cost of improvements.  She had some volunteers to clean up the monument that she thanked.  Gail also mentioned with the cancelation of Memorial Day events there is a video on facebook to honor all veterans and encouraged all to watch.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Several residents were in attendance from Dudley Circle including Jerry Blanton, Jamie Clark, and Mr. Longstreth.  They voiced their concerns with the lack of having a street on Dudley Circle after being told last year it would be in.  After a long discussion with Council President Reddy Brown and Solicitor Boggs, it was determined to have a meeting with Mr. Wills to get a final determination of plans or council would take legal action if there is not a follow through.  Decision will be made after the meeting with Mr. Wills at the next council meeting on June 22.


Old Business:  
New Business:  








George Showalter moved and Von Beal seconded a motion to adjourn and Council approved the motion unanimously. Council President Wm. Reddy Brown adjourned the meeting at 8:10 PM.


__________________________                  		    ______________________________ 
Council President                                                                 Fiscal Officer 
